PHONE 929

RADIO STATION

PHONE 930

K.G.G.M.

NEW MEXICO BROADCASTING CO., INC.
FRANCISCAN HOTEL
ALBUQUERQUE, N. M.

"THE VOICE OF THE HEALTH COUNTRY"

February 24th,

Mr. J. W. Brauner, 17 Spring Street, Williamsville, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter of January 31st reporting reception of our program on the morning of that date.

We have had three or four other letters of reception from New York state, but yours was the most interesting, and kindly consider this letter as your verification of reception.

We are glad to know that KGGM with its 250 watts of power maintained its quality and that it's modulation was so good, also that there was no variation.

Thanks for the remark about the announcer as it was the writer who was announcing the program.

When next we have a DX program we will be glad to drop you a card long enough in advance so that you may again try for us if you so desire.

Thanking you for your letter, and with best wishes, we are

Very truly yours,

The New Mexico Broadcasting Co.

By: A. E. St Kituore

Station Manager